

Hamstel Infant School & Nursery

Principal: Mr S Roche



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Wednesday 26th September, 2024

Year 1 Phonics Workshop

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a Phonics Workshop on **Tuesday 15th October at 9am**.

This meeting will take place in the **main school hall** and entrance is via the Poynings Avenue gate. Please note the gates will be shut promptly at 9.05am to ensure security around the site, so do make every effort to be on time as late entry will not be possible.

The workshop will involve a short information meeting explaining how we teach phonics, followed by an opportunity to watch a phonics lesson in your child's classroom. The workshop will last for approximately 40 minutes so please ensure you are able to stay for the full session.

If you have a child accessing one of our bases the base staff will discuss this event with you.

In order to gauge attendance at this workshop, please complete the google form which can be found at this link by Friday 11th October: https://forms.office.com/e/7nVCrUBHXD

We look forward to seeing you at this meeting.

Kind regards, Mrs Victoria Bryant Assistant Principal and RWI Lead





